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August 5, 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

It gives me great pleasure to welcome everyone to the T10 USA Cricket Tournament. 

 

Sports and the athletes who play them have been an indelible part of New York’s vibrant cultural 

landscape for centuries. Through their passion and resolve, New York’s athletes promote the 

values of determination, friendly competition, and leadership, and they continue to move our city 

forward, bringing joy to New Yorkers year-round. T10 USA Sports brings together players and 

fans from across the globe through their shared passion for cricket, and this year’s tournament 

offers all New Yorkers an excellent opportunity to commemorate the exceptional achievements 

of cricket players from the five boroughs and beyond. I applaud T10 USA’s efforts to bring this 

beloved sport to a wider American audience and drive the development of cricket in our great 

city, as well as transform the lives of athletes here and around the world. Together, we will 

continue to work to build a better, brighter future for all. 

 

On behalf of the City of New York, I offer my best wishes for an inspiring tournament, and 

congratulations to all of this year’s participants! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Eric Adams 

Mayor
 


